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Circular for Sports Uniform (Grades I- VIII) 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)!  

As you have been notified earlier, the school conducts dedicated sports classes under the Talent Development 

Programme, on specific days for learners to receive structured sports training in association with Shikhar 

Dhawan's DAONE Sports. In this regard, we would like to reinforce that the school observes a strict uniform 

policy for days that include sports classes. Please be informed that: 

• It is mandatory for students of grades III-VIII to come to school dressed in their sports uniform 

on days that are specifically assigned for sports classes so they can freely participate in the games.  

• For the rest of the days, students must wear their formal summer school uniform to uphold the spirit 

of unity and uniformity.  

Sports Uniform: 

• For Grades III - V: House half sleeves T shirt with Dark blue shorts 

• For Grades VI – VIII: House half sleeves T shirt with Dark blue lowers. 

Please find the schedule for the sports classes below, which needs to be strictly adhered to: 

S.NO GRADES TO WEAR SPORTS UNIFORM  

 

DAONE SESSION SPORTS  

UNIFORM DAYS 

 

1. Grades III A, III B, III C Periods 3rd & 4th Thursday  

 

2. Grades IV A, IV B, IV C 

 

Periods 1st  & 2nd Thursday 

3. Grades V A, V B, VI A, VI B 

 

Periods 1st  & 2nd Thursday & Friday  

4. Grades VII A, VIII A 

 

Periods 3rd & 4th Thursday & Friday  

 

** Please note that: 

 All Grade I & II students must wear their regular Blue half sleeves T shirt and Blue shorts on DAONE 

session days. However, it has been observed that some students have still not purchased the new 

uniform, but they must continue to wear their old house uniform on the above mentioned days. 

 

 All old ID cards and Escort cards are to be returned to the class teacher by Monday, 1st May 2023 to 

avoid any confusion during dispersal time. 

Parents are requested to ensure that their child follows the uniform policy, as mentioned above.  

We are grateful for your cooperation and prompt action. 

 

With Regards,  
 

 
 
Dr. Himani Tyagi  
Principal 


